
MEMORANDUM 

September 12, 2022 

 

TO:  File Nos. S7-22-21; S7-10-22; S7-16-22; S7-17-22  

FROM: Holly Hunter-Ceci  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE:  Meeting with Representatives of the Investment Company Institute (“ICI”) 

On September 6, 2022, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda and his counsel, Holly Hunter-Ceci, met 
in person with the following ICI representatives: 

• Eric Pan, President and Chief Executive Officer 
• Susan Olson, General Counsel  
• Dorothy Donohue, Deputy General Counsel, Securities Regulation 

Among other matters, the participants discussed the ICI’s comment letters filed in connection 
with the following: money market fund reforms; the enhancement and standardization of 
climate-related disclosures for investors; environmental, social, and governance disclosure for 
investment advisers and investment companies; and investment company names. 
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